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Question Time 

 

Now that the sale of the PFW Foundation building housing The Learning Community and TLC’s merger 

with Milestone have been finalized, a new era of daycare provision by PFW for its stakeholders is at 

hand. At this stage, however, even the outlines of this phase remain cloudy as the administration has 

remained silent about the specific degree of support that PFW intends to provide for its community 

members that depended upon TLC, and its relationship with the university, for daycare services. This 

state of affairs exists despite the opportunities for such clarification presented by recent Senate debates 

over the URAC report on daycare at (I)PFW [SR 24-24], which representatives of the administration and 

Foundation helped to write, and the report’s follow-up document [SD 24-16]. In fact, the only official 

communiques between the administration and the PFW users of TLC’s services have been two notes, 

neither of which was sent to all such users or contained any information about the future of daycare 

services at PFW. Therefore, would the Chancellor, or his administrative designee, consent to providing 

an update during Question Time at the April Senate meeting on what PFW’s future plans are for 

supporting daycare services for faculty, staff and students at this university? 
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